
One Voice    Summer Term 2022 

Tuesday 
 

5th July 
2022   

Let’s Connect! 
 
Share with the group a time that you have been in the learning pit this 
week, how did you get out? How did you feel once you got out? 
 
Reminders 
 
The Summer Fair is this Friday- It will be between 3.15pm - 5.30pm so 
bring your parents along for some fun! It will be cash only. 
 
Snacks at playtime 
 
Just a reminder that snacks at playtime should either be fruit or 
breadsticks. 
 
Rights Respecting School 
 
Last month we achieved our Gold status for Rights Respecting Schools 
thanks to all your hard work. This is now official which means that we 
can finally announce it on social media to let everyone know how proud 
we are! We should hopefully get our big banner for the front of school 
before we break up for summer.  
 Martin, the assessor said that ‘All children and adults spoken with 
demonstrated an excellent understanding of children’s rights and use 
the language of rights and respect extensively’. Well done everyone! 
 
Healthy Eating and being active 
 
This week you will receive a 10-minute shake up leaflet that is to help 
you stay active in the holidays! These are all Disney based. Each card 
has a game for you to play, either inside or outdoors to develop your 
communication and coordination skills. When you do an activity you can 
tick it off the chart. Do it with the whole family. If you complete it in the 
holidays and bring it back to Miss Fleet in September you will get a 
certificate!   

                                  Thank you 😊 



 
 


